From Stephanie Sestrich

Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 4:16 PM
To Sam DelLeon

Subject Response Letter

Sam,

Edit as you wish but please send me a copy of the final letter for my future reference. Thanks!

Response Letter -
Kenneth Snyd...

Stephanie Sestrich

Employment & Comliance Coordimtor
Kansas City Boardof Public Utilities
540 Mimesota Aveme

Kansas City,Kansas 66101-2930
913-573-6912

ssestrich@BPU.com



August 10,2010

Mr. Kenneth Snider

Kansas City, KS I
Dear Mr. Snyder:

The Kansas City Board of Public Utilities received your letters dated July 21, 2010 and
August 5, 2010 requesting a copy of your personnel file. Please find enclosed the
requested documents.

Should you have any further questions or need any further information please have your
representing counsel contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Samuel W. De Leon
Director Human Resources
Kansas City Board of Public Utilities

cc: Stephanie Sestrich
1 Enclosure: Personnel File



